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[Service Date August 27, 2012]
August 27, 2012
NOTICE OF CHANGE OF PROPOSED RULE ADOPTION HEARING

(Rescheduled from Wednesday, September 12, 2012, to
Thursday, October 18, 2012, at 9:30 a.m.)
Re:
Rulemaking to Consider Modifications to, or Elimination of, the Requirement Related to Distribution of Telephone Books in WAC 480-120-251

Docket UT-120451

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

On July 20, 2012, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued a notice of a proposed rulemaking (CR-102) to all interested persons concerning possible adoption of proposed revisions to the requirement related to distribution of telephone books in WAC 480-120-251 Directory service.  
The Notice of Proposed Rulemaking published at WSR #12-15-070 and the notice to stakeholders originally set the date for the adoption hearing and intended adoption for September 12, 2012.  The Commission finds it necessary to reschedule the adoption hearing from 9:30 a.m., Wednesday, September 12, 2012, to 9:30 a.m., Thursday, October 18, 2012, in the Commission’s Hearing Room, Second Floor, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.  This continuation of WSR# 12-15-070 will be published as WSR 12-18-018.  In all other respects the CR-102 remains unchanged.

If you have questions about this Notice, about the rulemaking, about this rulemaking process, or this rulemaking in particular, you may contact John Cupp.  He may be reached by mail at the address on this Notice, or by email at jcupp@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1113.

DAVID W. DANNER

Executive Director and Secretary
